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Posted: May 15, 2024 at 4:31pm 

 

2024 Election Notice 

The Town of Millsboro WILL NOT hold its Annual Municipal Election on 

Saturday, June 8, 2024 

 

One person (Mary D’Silva) filed for the one vacant seat in District 1 (one); One person (Robert McKee) 
filed for the one vacant seat in District 3 (three).  

Therefore, it is determined by the Town of Millsboro Board of Elections that it is not necessary to hold an 
election. 

At the Monday, July 1, 2024, Town Council Meeting, the newly elected officers shall assume the duties of 
office, being first duly sworn. 

 

 


